Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO4%2 /2022
Dated Kohima, the J1 th May 2022

NO.NBE-I8/Ad-Misc(12)/2022-23:: This is to inform all Heads of registered
Higher Secondary Institutions that due to the pandemic, schools may NOT insist on
students CCE Report Card at the time of admitting them in Class XI for this academic
session i.e. 2022. Please note that this is a one time relaxation only.

However, for admission in Class XI next year i.e. 2023, the CCE Report
Card must be submitted/shown to the institution where they intend to study. As such, all
institutions should evaluate the activities/values/attributes of a student and record it in
the CCE Report Card of Class IX and X students from this academic session i.e. 2022.

Sd/- Asano Sekhose
Chairman

NO.NBE-18/Ad-Misc(12)/2022-23/ 0 7% Dated Kohima, the 3/ th May 2022
A.  Copy for information and necessary action:

1. The Heads of registered Institutions of NBSE.

B. Copy for information:
I. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department
of School Education & SCERT, Nagaland, Kohima.
2. The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima.
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